
Leased Housing and Rental Services  

Public Notice to Close to RIHousing Section 811 Project Rental Assistance Waiting List 

March 17, 2025 

This is a public notice to announce the closing of the RIHousing Section 811 Project Rental 
Assistance waiting list.  

Currently the number of applicants received has far exceeded the number of units available under 
contract. As of April 16, 2025, RIHousing will no longer accept new referrals for the Section 811 
Project Rental Assistance program.  

Applicants referred before April 16, 2025, will remain on the waitlist and will be contacted in order 
of the application and based on location preference as units become available.   

RIHousing cannot guarantee that all applicants on the waiting list will be selected for a unit. 


